
Princetown Primary School 

Newsletter 
1st—12th May 

Dear Parents,   

A huge well done needs to go to our Year 6 children for completing their SATs this week. They have demonstrat-

ed brilliant resilience and determination to get through them and no matter the outcome we are all incredibly 

proud of them! Good luck to our Year 2 children who will be taking them next week.  

Emma Byrom 

Head of School 

 

Lots of the children have been busy with Clare our forest school lead either 

at the Woodland Skills Centre or here in Princetown.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

15th—19th May—Year 2  SATS 

16th May—Whole School Big Breakfast 

29th May—2nd  June—half term 

5th June—Non pupil day 

29th June—Sports day 

10th July—Whole school Aquarium trip 

 

Badge Earners 

Well done to this weeks badge  

superstars. 

Harriet 

Oakley 

Lily 

Jacob 

Paige 

James 

Simba—Our School Dog 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simba spent the mornings with the Year 6 

children whilst they were preparing for SATs 

but kept an eye on the others out of the  

window! 

Reminders 

Y5 and 6 parents—payment for the 

residential can now be made on 

School Money... 

Don’t forget that Debbie Bartlett, our 

SENCO, is available to talk to each 

Monday. Please speak to us to book in. 

Attendance 

Our aim for attendance is to be above 97% 

Please help us to keep it above this! Thank 
you.  

Week 5—98.03% 

Week 6—83.55% 

Unfortunately, we have had an outbreak of 

chicken pox! Please be vigilant for signs and 

send your child back to school as soon as 

spots have crusted over.  


